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By Andy Vuong, Denver Infill Blog 

 

Today’s update is all about pavers! We have lots of progress on the walkways that lead away 

from the light rail station and surround the tear drop planters. The pavers not only look nice, but 

are also easier to maintain due to how they are installed. For the walkways, several colors of 

pavers (beige, grey, and red) are being used and will form a series of shapes and angles that will 

break up the space nicely. 

 

 
 

It’s taken about 6 weeks to get to the progress shown in the picture above, so we can probably 

expect the pavers to continue to be laid down for another couple of months. How many pavers do 

you think it’s going to take to complete the entire walkway? 

 

Andy Vuong is a management consultant who lives and works in the Union Station 

neighborhood and is an avid proponent of urban density. Andy will be providing updates on the 

Union Station project as a back-up to Rick, our regular Union Station project blogger. 

DenverInfill’s Andy Vuong is not the same person as the Denver Post writer of the same name.    

 


